Dear Windsor Parents,

What a great year we have had here at Winsor elementary! It is truly a pleasure to
work with such great students, faculty, parents and school community. [ want to
thank you for the trust you put in us as a school to work with our wonderful
students.

[ wanted to let you know about an upcoming parent information meeting that you
are invited to attend here at Windsor. Beginning next year, we will begin
implementing the new Utah State Core Curriculum here at Windsor. In an effort to
help keep you as parents informed about what to expect and what it will look like
and how it will impact your students, we have planned a parent information night
on Thursday March 22 @ 6:00. During this meeting, we are planning to have a
power point presentation and handouts regarding the implementation of the new
Utah State Core Curriculum. We are also planning on having some of our teachers in
attendance to help answer any questions you may have. I believe the new core
curriculum is going to be a good thing for our students and for our school.

[ really enjoy the opportunity I have to work with the great Windsor community.
Thank you all the help and support you provide us here at Windsor Elementary.
Please feel free to contact me if you any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
Craig Jensen

Principal
Windsor Elementary



